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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Brisbane Road Upgrade  
Stages 2 and 3  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 New and updated temporary changes to traffic conditions 

        Brisbane Rd additional evening of night works - Tuesday 13 September, 6pm to 6am 

        Brisbane Rd/Walan St/Hancock St intersection reopening - Thursday 15 September 
        Brisbane Rd/Tarcoola St intersection reopening - Thursday 15 September 

 September 2022 

 Brisbane Road, Tarcoola Avenue, Walan Street and Hancock Street Mooloolaba 

 Traffic control in place 

 

Wet weather over the past few nights has slightly 
delayed night works progress. One additional 
evening of night works is now required, on Tuesday 
13 September. 

From Thursday 15 September, traffic on Brisbane 
Road will use the two new western lanes, while 
construction of the two eastern lanes takes place. 

The Brisbane Road/Walan Street/Hancock Street 
and Brisbane Road/Tarcoola Street intersections 
will reopen to traffic on Thursday 15 September. 

All works and dates are weather dependent. 

Temporary changes to traffic conditions  

Tuesday 13 September. Night works: Brisbane 
Road between Walan Street and Mayes Canal 
Bridge. See Figure 1 over page. 

Asphalt (bitumen) works will take place. 

A final layer of asphalt will be applied to the full 
Stages 2 and 3 area at the completion of all road 
works, followed by permanent line marking. We will 
advise the community in advance of these works. 

What to expect during these works? 
For safety reasons, night works require temporary 
lighting and vehicles fitted with reversing beepers. 

During asphalt works large vehicles and heavy 
equipment will be in operation.  

Motorists are advised to obey reduced speed limits, 
follow directional signage and the instructions of 
traffic control and/or Queensland Police. Signage 
has been erected to communicate traffic changes 
to motorists and pedestrians. 

Please allow extra travel time and continue to 
support local businesses wherever possible.  

Environmental and traffic 
considerations  

All construction is being performed with the 
relevant Environmental Management Plans and 
Traffic Management Plans in place. 

Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates, email your 
details to mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au            

For further information, you can contact the project 
team on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 



 

  

   

sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
T 07 5475 7272  E mail@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

Locked bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre Qld 4560 

 

Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade   Page 2 of 2

 

 

 

 
 

 

Figure 1. Night works* -  Tuesday 13 September 

Brisbane Road section between Walan Street and Mayes Canal Bridge  

*all works are weather and site conditions permitting 


